
October 31, 2019 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 

Re:  In the Matter of Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 

       Docket No. UG-190210 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket is an original and five copies of 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s Reply to Parties’ Responses to Bench Request 
No. 1. An electronic copy of this filing will be e-mailed to the parties on the 
service list. 

This filing includes the following electronic files: 
• UG-190210 CNGC CLtr 10-31-2019
• UG-190210 CNGC COS 10-31-2019
• UG-190210 CNGC Rply-to-BR1 10-31-2019

If you have any questions regarding these responses, please contact me at 509-734-4593. 

Sincerely, 

  /s/ Michael Parvinen 

Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 

8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON 99336-7166 
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 

www.cngc.com 
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